
Public Notice - Committee of the Whole 
Meeting to be held on June 11, 2024 at 5:30 PM 
for the Official Plan Update and 
Comprehensive Review 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Town of Perth will hold a Committee of 
the Whole meeting on Tuesday, June 11, 2024 at 5:30 PM for the purpose of receiving 
a report regarding the Official Plan Update and Comprehensive Review. 

This meeting will be held in a hybrid format:  

 In person: Attend the Council Chambers (upstairs accessible by an elevator), Town 
Hall, 80 Gore Street East, Perth; or  

 Electronically: Join using the Zoom link on the Meeting Agenda or access the live 
stream on the Town’s Facebook page. 

 
For questions regarding the Official Plan Update and Comprehensive Review, please 
contact Joanna Bowes, Director of Development Services at 613-267-3311 ext. 2235 or 
by email at jbowes@perth.ca. 

Dated at Perth, ON this 27th day of May, 2024. 

Susan Beckel 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Town of Perth 
80 Gore Street East, Perth, ON 
Tel: 613-267-3311, Ext. 2239 
Email: clerk@perth.ca 
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